
From: Merseyside Sports Partnership  

Sent: 15 July 2016 09:25 
Subject: Our thanks and an opportunity to offer feedback regarding the Merseyside School Games 

Summer Festival. 

 
Dear team manager, 
  
On behalf of the organising committee for the Merseyside School Games we wanted to 
thank you for taking time out of your schedule to bring your team along on Friday 8th July to 
the event. Without the passion and commitment of school staff to support young people, 
both throughout the year, and on the day of the event these kind of sporting opportunities 
would not happen. We are grateful also for the support of your head teacher in getting 
behind the School Games programme and enabling you to offer the opportunities it brings to 
the children. 
  
The event on Friday saw a grand total of 1367 young people from across Merseyside The 
standard of competition was once again extremely high and, should you like to take a look at 
the results by borough, along with a review of the event,  you can find this by clicking the link 
below: 
http://www.merseysidesport.com/participation/school-games/summerfestival/ 
  
We do hope you and your team enjoyed your day with us.  
 
Kind regards 
 
The Merseyside Sports Partnership team. 
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